
Reception News – Friday 4th May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

We arrived at school to find a very messy classroom. We knew it had to be the dinosaur! 
We read the story Dinosaurs in my school by Timothy Knapman. It was about a little boy 

who was having the same problem as us. 

So in our writing we have been describing all the mischief the dinosaur has been getting up 
to in our school. Some of us thought the dinosaur was popping our basket balls and eating 

our snack! 

In maths we have been exploring distance. We became jumping dinosaurs and used the 
number line to see how far we could jump. We have been using language to describe and 

compare distance like furthest, near, far, close, short, long. 

We read the story Cave Baby and talked about the difference between our lives and lives 
of the people who lived in the past. We looked at the prehistoric animals in the story and 
noticed that there were paintings of them on the walls of the cave. So we created our own 

fantastic cave paintings.  

Take a look at our photos to see some of us in action! 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Michael 

Mark – Lucas 

Luke – Molly 

John - Jessica 
Good Work 

We celebrated Emily’s amazing 
cave painting. She is proving to 

be quite the artist. Well done  
 

Reward Afternoon 
Thank you for all your support 
this week - we have seen a huge 
improvement! We have had a 

fantastic treat afternoon on the 

climbing wall  We are excited 
for a new treat next week.  

Library 
Since September we have had lots of library books go 
missing. So we have decided to review our library 
system to ensure it works for us all – we will be 
visiting the library again in the next few weeks. 



 

 

Show and Tell 
Alice showed us a beautiful photo frame that she had decorated for her family photo. 
Caitlin showed us her fabulous magic bag equipped with magic key, magic feathers and 

magic mouse! She told us she’s going to show us some magic as soon as she knows how! We 
heard about Jonathan’s exciting trip to Liverpool Museum. He told us lots of information 
about the Terracotta Warriors. Brooke was pleased with her certificate and trophy from 
sports club and James showed us his sticker book. We talked about some of the countries 

involved in the World Cup this year. Jessica told us about her upcoming trip to Peppa Pig 
World and Ishann showed us his rocks from a beach in Liverpool. Heidi also had a rock to 
show us – hers was all the way from Mexico! Annabelle showed us a picture book she had 

made and we looked at the 3D shapes she had drawn. Lovely news today   

Have a great weekend! 

 

Billinge Rocks 
Here are our finished rocks 

ready to be hidden 
somewhere around Billinge. I 
wonder who will find yours? 


